
 

 

 

 

Regional Visitors Programme Architecture, The Netherlands 2019  

Call for a participant from Cyprus  

Het Nieuwe Instituut (the Dutch Institute for Architecture, Design and Digital Culture) in Rotterdam, in collaboration with the 
Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in Nicosia, is organizing for the second time a regional visitors program in in the 
field of architecture. The programme will take place from 19 until 21 June in The Netherlands. 

Aim of the programme is to familiarize architects from abroad with current developments in Dutch architecture, and to stimulate 
international networks and exchanges. One architect from Cyprus will be selected to participate in a 3-day programme that will 
include site-visits, exhibitions, and meetings with Dutch architects and bureaus. Costs for travel, hotel and most meals will be 
covered by the Programme.  

The visit will focus on several topics, including sustainable urban design and the energy transition, maintaining and (re-)using 
cultural heritage in the city, regenerating urban neighbourhoods, and activating public spaces (programme to be finalized at a 
later stage).  

Are you a Cypriot national working as an architect, and interested in participating in the Regional Visitors Programme? Please 
submit your CV, a brief motivation letter and up to 3 examples of your work, to nic-rsvp@minbuza.nl latest by 16 May 2019 
(close of business).  
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